
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – September 1, 2023 

For the most up to date information visit:   niguelshores.org 
 
 
NSCA Recreation Amenities Construction Update – September 1, 2023 
On the morning of September 5, 2023 a utility company will be in the Niguel Shores 
Community Park area to flag and mark underground utility lines in preparation for the 
Recreation Amenities construction. The utility company will be marking the lines with in- 
ground flags, DO NOT REMOVE THE FLAGS!  
 
Beginning Tuesday, September 5 the event lawn in the Community Center Park area will 
be closed for any activity. 
 
Per the published schedule located on the Niguel Shores website, demolition and 
construction will commence the week of September 11.  
 
Questions? Check the website and/ or contact the Recreation Amenities Committee at 
NSAmenities@gmail.com.  
 

Ice Cream Truck – Today, Friday, September 1 – CANCELLED 
Due to an issue with the vendor the Ice Cream truck scheduled to be at the Beach Bluff 
today has been cancelled. We will update the community on rescheduling once it 
becomes available. 
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